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Chief Joey Cooper  

Division Chief Administration 

Palm Beach County Fire Rescue 
 
Chief Cooper graduated from Lake Worth High School. Earned an Associate degree in 

Emergency Medical Service from Palm Beach State College. Earned a Bachelor degree in 

Organizational Management from Palm Beach Atlantic University. Earned a Master’s 

degree in Business Administration (MBA) at Palm Beach Atlantic University. Chief Cooper 

has been with Palm Beach County Fire Rescue for 28½ years. While employed with Palm 

Beach County Fire Rescue, Chief Cooper has successfully tested his way through the 

ranks of Lieutenant, Captain, Airport Rescue Firefighting Captain (ARFF), Battalion Chief 

and District Chief. Today Chief Cooper works as the Administrative Division Chief for Palm 

Beach County Fire Rescue. Chief Cooper is responsible for all Administrative duties, 

Internal Affairs, HIPAA, and Recruitment. Along with being, Administrative Division Chief 

for Palm Beach County Fire Rescue Chief Cooper is also a Florida Licensed Realtor. 

“When someone says that something is too hard for you to accomplish, what they mean is 

that it’s too hard for them to accomplish.” 

 

 

 

Countywide Community 

Revitalization Team 

Houston L. Tate 

OCR Director 
 

Ruth Moguillansky 

OCR Principal Planner 

 

    Inger Harvey 

Senior Planner 

 

Chrystal Mathews 

Senior Planner 
 

Audley G. Reid 

Senior Planner 

 

William Wynn 
Senior Planner 

 

 

 

Invited 
YOU ARE 

Tuesday  

October 10, 2017 

10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Vista Center 

2300 N. Jog Rd.,  

Ste. 1E-60 

WPB, FL 33411 

 
 

Palm Beach County 

Board of County 

Commissioners 

 

 
Paulette Burdick, Mayor 

 
Melissa McKinlay, Vice Mayor 

 
Hal R. Valeche  

 
Dave Kerner 

 
Steven L. Abrams 

 
Mary Lou Berger 

 
Mack Bernard 

 
 

County Administrator 

 
Verdenia C. Baker 

 
 

Deputy County Administrator 

 

Jon Van Arnam 
 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your neighbors! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Houston L. Tate, OCR Director, at 233-5303 or htate@pbcgov.org 
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